September 30, 2009

Florida Public Service Commission 

Office of Commission Clerk

Reference: Docket No. #090448-EI

Name: Desiree Menendez

Office of Commission Clerk:

This correspondence is being sent in reference to Docket #090448-EI. The purpose of the correspondence is to inform you that Tampa Electric Company and I, Ms. Desiree Menendez have reached a satisfactory mutual agreement. 

I have advised Tampa Electric Company that I will be closing/withdrawing the complaint with your offices.

Please contact me at 813-236-9717, if you should have any further questions.

Sincerely,

s/Desiree A.  Menendez

